
EDLESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
Dear Parent/carers, 

Year 1 are invited to take part in a forthcoming trip to Knowsley Safari Park on 

7th March 2024. We will be leaving school around 9.15am and should return 

around 3.45pm -4pm. This is a jam-packed day consisting of; 

• 10.30-Arrive 
• 10.30-Animal Detectives 

• 11.15-Free Time/ Lunch  

• 12.00-Sealions 

• 12.45-Birds of Prey 

• 1.30-Guided Tour 

• 2.30-Depart 

We will be travelling by coach provided by Malbank Travel.  

The children, once there, will be experiencing so many fantastic things to do 

including an exciting workshop focussing on being Animal Detectives.  This is an 

amazing opportunity for the children and will benefit their education greatly. If 

you would like to know more, please visit their website. 

https://www.knowsleysafariexperience.co.uk/education/ 

Full school uniform is required for this trip and a packed lunch.  As your child is 

entitled to universal free school meals school can provide a FREE healthy packed 

lunch, please indicate this on the slip below. Alternatively, if you would like 

your child to have a picnic bag from home, please indicate this on the form 

below. Please no fizzy drinks, chocolate, or sweets on this visit. 

The cost of this visit is £25.00. Please pay using School Gateway. Full payment 

should be made by Monday 26th February.  

A final reminder for children who suffer with travel sickness please ensure their 

forms are completed in advance and not on the day. Medication must be clearly 

named and in the original packaging.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss K Goldsmith  

Headteacher.  

My Child_______________________________________ in Y1 

Would/would not like to take part in the trip to Knowsley Safari Park 

Sandwich choice: Cheese 󠄀󠄀  Tuna 󠄀󠄀  Ham 󠄀󠄀  Own 󠄀󠄀  

I have completed the attached form C 󠄀󠄀  

Signed____________________________________Parent/Guardian. 

Date______________________________________ 


